Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for May 17, 2021
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our April 19 Board Meeting:

Things continue to be going well as we’re in the “stretch run” towards the end of the school year. 

Very similar to last month, major issues/items we have been working diligently on/tracking/planning over the last several weeks:
	- Following COVID protocols to safely stay in school
	- Summer session planning
	- Potential virtual options for next school year
	- SB 128 dealing with the supplemental school year
	- Preschool expansion the project
	- ESSER Funding and maximizing our “bang for the buck”
	- BG 1’s submitted related to utilization of ESSER funds  

Wed. Apr. 21st:	- Attended the WKEC Supt Meeting
Thr. Apr. 22nd:	- Participated in KASA roadmap virtual meeting
	- Met with Mitch Crump w/RSA regarding bonding projects
Fri. Apr. 23rd:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Principals’ team meeting
Tue. Apr. 27th:	- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting
Wed. Apr. 28th:	- Participated in WKEC Supt. virtual roundtable discussion
Fri. Apr. 30th:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Administrators’ team meeting
Sun.-Tue. May 2-4:	- Attended KY Association of School Supt. Conference (KASS) in Louisville
Wed. May 5th:      	- Participated in WKEC Supt. virtual roundtable discussion
Thur. May 6th:	- Conducted custodial interviews with team 	
Fri. May 7th:	- Conducted regularly scheduled Principals’ team meeting	
Sat. May 8th:		- Attended Promenade prior to Prom 
Mon. May 10th:	- Conference call with Architect and Engineer regarding HS HVAC renovation
Tue. May 11th:	- Attended regularly scheduled DS Rotary meeting
			- Attended KY Education Commissioner, Dr. Glass, regularly scheduled webcast
			- Attended Track meet in Crittenden County
Wed. May 12th:	- Participated in WKEC Supt. virtual roundtable discussion
			- Attended District Scholarship meeting
Fri.-Sun. May 14-16:	- Attend KY School Board Conference with Board members

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue stringent protocols to safely stay in school
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Baccalaureate May 23rd in Gym
	- Last day for students and Graduation on May 26th 
	
